Steven Seee

From: Katie Burns <kmb5752@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 4:53 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject; Support for Bill H5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

tam writing to express my full support for Bill H5351, which would allow the delegation of aesthetic injectables and
other cosmetic treatments to licensed nurses and aestheticians. As a long-time patient at Citrine Aesthetics, | have
received dermal filler injections from their skilled professionals and have always been impressed by their expertise,
education, and dedication to patient care. They are highly trained and certified in their field, ensuring safe and effective
treatments. |t would be deeply disappointing if { had to seek services elsewhere due to unnecessary restrictions. | urge
you to support this bill to ensure that qualified professionals can continue providing these valuable treatments. Thank
you for your time and consideration.

Thank you,
Katie Burns
401-489-3310



